

CITY OF BUNKER HILL VILLAGE, TEXAS

- WHEREAS, Public Safety Telecommunicators are the first and most critical contact our citizens have with emergency services; and,
- WHEREAS, Emergencies can occur at any time and the prompt response of our police officers and firefighters is dependent upon the quality and accuracy of information obtained from citizens who telephone the Memorial Villages Police Department and the Village Fire Department emergency communications center; and,
- WHEREAS, Public Safety Telecommunicators are the single vital link to our police officers and firefighters by monitoring their activities by radio, providing them information and ensuring their safety; and,
- WHEREAS, Public Safety Telecommunicators of the Memorial Villages Police Department and the Village Fire Department have contributed substantially to the apprehension of criminals, suppression of fires and treatment of patients; and,
- WHEREAS, The COVID-19 pandemic has significantly added to the challenges faced by Public Safety Telecommunicators with each dispatcher exhibiting compassion, understanding and professionalism during the performance of their job; and
- WHEREAS, National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week is a week where communities across the U.S. recognize those who help save lives in times of personal or national crisis.

NOW, THEREFORE, on behalf of the City Council of the City of Bunker Hill Village, I, Mayor Robert P. Lord, do hereby Proclaim

National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week In the City of Bunker Hill Village April 11 – 17, 2021

We are sending our appreciation and congratulations to these professionals for their excellent work and service to our community.

In Witness Whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and have caused the Official Seal of the City of Bunker Hill Village to be affixed this 23rd day of March 2021.

